
 
 
Governor Phil Murphy 
PO Box 001 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
March 15, 2018 

 

Dear Governor Murphy, 

  

On behalf of the Cherry Hill Public School District, I would like to thank you for your advocacy 
and voice in addressing the funding issues that so many public school districts in New Jersey 
have been facing. 
 
At last evening’s Board of Education meeting, a resolution (certified copy attached) was adopted 
to address the underfunding of our district.  We have attached a copy of the resolution for your 
records.  We hope that your efforts to fully fund the districts of our state will garner additional 
monies in the 2018-2019 school year to address Cherry Hill’s funding gap. 
 
 
Gratefully, 

 

Joseph N. Meloche, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
Cc: Acting Commissioner Lamont O. Repollet 
 Senate President Stephen Sweeney 
 Senator James Beach 
 Assemblywoman Pamela Lampitt 
 Assemblyman Louis Greenwald 

Mayor Chuck Cahn 
 Cherry Hill Fair Funding Committee 
 Dr. J. Barry Dickinson, President, Cherry Hill Board of Education   
 
 
JM/jhc 


